
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 
 

14. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – Properties located at 644 and 646 Huron Street 
(Z-8843) 

 
• (Councillor Helmer noting that the parking requirements are higher than the minimum that 

is required under the zoning; asking staff to speak to why that is); Ms. M. Knieriem, Planner 
II, responding that they would not be changing the Zoning By-law requirements so they 
are not proposing to require the additional but what they are showing is what currently 
exists on the site with consideration for the new buildings that they are proposing; advising 
that, through the site plan process, that could change because through the site plan 
process they would also be looking at matters in terms of landscaping on site, etc. 

 


